FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

August 16, 2023
Contact: County Counsel, Donna Ziegler — (510) 272-6700

(Oakland, CA) — The County of Alameda has learned that the Registrar of Voters (ROV) received a
Notice of Intention to circulate a petition to recall District Attorney Pamela Price. The ROV has
not been required to conduct a recall election targeting a County of Alameda official for at least
the past 30 years, if ever. The ROV is currently analyzing the relationship between the recall
provisions set forth in the County Charter and those found in State law to determine the path and
timeline for conducting a recall of a County officer. The ROV will provide further details to the
public regarding the recall procedures once that work is complete, without delay.
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